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Petroff Provides Employment Law Preview at PIHRA District
6 Meeting

NOVEMBER 11, 2010

Laura Petroff, a labor and employment attorney and managing partner of Winston & Strawn’s Los Angeles office,
spoke at the Professionals in Human Resources Association (PIHRA) District 6 meeting held on November 11. Ms.
Petroff led the discussion “Employment Law Preview: What's Coming Up in 2011?” Ms. Petroff discussed employment
law developments, new state and federal court cases and significant California legislation enacted during 2010, as
well as insights on how HR professionals can prepare for 2011.
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